

BATS Display-Price Sliding Enhancement Disabled Until Further Notice

Dear BATS Member,

Due to a sporadic quoting issue identified this morning that was related to the <u>Display-Price Sliding enhancement</u>, the enhancement will be disabled on both the BATS BYX Exchange and the BATS BZX Exchange effective Monday, September 26, 2011. A new release schedule for this feature will be communicated early next week.

BATS apologizes for the inconvenience caused by the brief outage on the BZX Exchange this morning and appreciates your continued business.

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.

BATS Trade Desk

913.815.7001

tradedesk@batstrading.com www.batstrading.com/alerts

www.batsoptions.com/alerts